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ECE Undergraduate Newsletter – September 2017 

PEY Students 
 

IMPORTANT 2017 DATES/DEADLINES 
A complete list of dates & deadlines are found in the Sessional Dates section of the 2017-18 Academic Calendar 

 

September 2017 
Sept 4 Labour Day – University closed 
Sept 7 Engineering and Arts & Science lectures in F and Y session begin  
TBC Last day for engineering students to enrol in A&S courses with reserved seating 
Sept 20 Last day to add or modify courses/sections for F and Y courses 
October 2017 
Oct 2  Deadline to re-enrol for Winter 2018 Session 
Oct 9 Thanksgiving Day: University closed  

 
 
MAGELLAN PROFILE UPDATING:  The courses on your Main Magellan profile that appear in 2017–2018 DO NOT 

automatically get shifted to 2018-2019.  As you are on PEY during the 2017-2018 academic year, you must 
remember to shift the courses you originally planned to take in 2017–2018 to the next academic 
year.   This will ensure that these courses remain on your “Main” profile and do not get overwritten by the 
course you are in this year, namely PEY500Y1.  You can always revise your course selection prior to 
Magellan being locked.  *Locking occurs every February to July for preregistration.*   
→  Magellan: https://magellan.ece.toronto.edu/  Log in with your UTORid and password. 

 
TAKING CS/HSS COURSES WHILE ON PEY:  Students are allowed to take evening courses offered by Arts and 
Science while on PEY (HSS/CS electives) without formal approval.  Remember!  Not all A&S courses are considered to 

be CS or HSS.  It is your responsibility to ensure that the courses you take are acceptable to use to 
meet graduation requirements. For the most up to date list, please visit the registrar’s website here.  
Please refer to it prior to selecting courses.   If you are interested in taking a course that is not listed, you 
can submit your request through the Registrar’s website link here.   
(Note: Requests are NOT all approved.) 

 
COURSE TIMETABLES:  Students taking CS/HSS electives are strongly advised to check the schedule regularly on 
ACORN for potential room changes during the first two weeks of classes. 

 
LOOKING FOR INFORMATION?  Bookmark our Useful Weblinks page to find many more helpful resources 
you will need!  
 
 

QUESTIONS/CONCERNS?  Come by the Undergraduate Office in SFB600 and we will gladly help you out.  
Our office drop-in hours are from 8:45 am to 4:30 pm.  You can also send us an email at 
askece@ecf.utoronto.ca.  Please include your full name and student number when contacting us.  
 
Your ECE Undergraduate Office Team (Years 2 – 4)! 
Edward S. Rogers Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering 
University of Toronto • Sandford Fleming Building • 10 King's College Road, Room B600 • Toronto, ON • M5S 3G4 
Drop-In Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:45 am to 4:30 pm 
Have Facebook? Visit our Facebook page 

http://uoft.me/engcalendar
https://magellan.ece.toronto.edu/
http://undergrad.engineering.utoronto.ca/academics-registration/electives/
http://www.undergrad.engineering.utoronto.ca/Office_of_the_Registrar/Electives/Propose_a_course_for_HSS_CS_Approval.htm
https://www.ece.utoronto.ca/undergraduates/programs/useful-websites-for-reference/
mailto:askece@ecf.utoronto.ca
https://www.facebook.com/ECEUndergradUofT

